
ATTENTION KANSAS CPA EXAM CANDIDATES:  NEW LAW AS TO WHEN AN 
APPLICANT CAN SIT AS A KANSAS CANDIDATE FOR THE CPA EXAM 

 Beginning July 1, 2016, Kansas CPA exam applicants may sit for the exam up to 
60 days before meeting the education requirements.  The applicant will be required to 
submit final transcripts and any documents verifying completion of the education 
requirements to the examination service by certified mail, return receipt requested, 
within 120 days after the applicant has taken the first section of the examination. 
 
 Failure to provide the required documentation within the timeframe specified 
above may result in the applicant’s scores being voided, subject to notice and an 
opportunity for a hearing before the Board. 
 
 Please contact the Board office if you have any questions. 
   


